
Workshop for San Francisco and Oakland 
Social Equity Applicants and Licensees

The Bureau of Cannabis Control (Bureau) invites you to attend a virtual workshop for 
equity applicants and licensees in San Francisco and Oakland. This workshop is an 

opportunity to learn about the assistance available to equity applicants and licensees.

Attendees will receive information on the Bureau’s Equity-Local Liaison Unit, the 
CalCannabis Cultivation Licensing Division, the Manufactured Cannabis Safety 

Branch, and will hear from the City of San Francisco and the City of Oakland about 
their respective local cannabis equity programs.

For other questions about the workshop, please contact the Bureau by 
email at bccequity@dca.ca.gov. 

BUREAU OF CANNABIS CONTROL

Save the Date!

September 23, 2020
 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM

Attendees can access the workshop on September 23 by clicking on the 
following link:

https://dca-ca.webex.com/dca-ca/onstage/g.php?
MTID=ecba603f0770b1ddb467dc4142af9f27d
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